
2nd September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

GL Assessments

In our original letter on 26th August we said we would let you know if there was a change to any of the

schedule.

For 7R2 and 7S2, please find below an amendment due to their first GL English Assessment not being

able to take place as scheduled.

7R2 English Assessments only

7S2 English Assessments only

All other assessments are as the original timetable.

Students will get instructions before each assessment. Students will complete all assessments on a

computer and will need headphones to listen to the instructions. We will not be able to provide

headphones for all students, so if your child has their own headphones, please can they bring them into

school on the days they have the tests. The connector needed for our computers look like this (wireless

headphones will not work):

Students do not need to prepare for these assessments.

Kind regards

Carol Hubbard

Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum and Assessment

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2021/08/26160453/GL-test-letter-to-parents-schedule-%40-26.8.21.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gn7I7TieL_swdjnwNQLJr-5lz_nwiWRr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TifdjQ-acVSA-IWTu7rlM5pls6ebWYi1/view?usp=sharing

